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District 26 Community District Education Council 
Presents a Public Meeting on 

 
               THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION CAPITAL BUDGET PLAN 

 
Principals, teachers, and parents will provide updated information on: 

 Overcrowding 

 Lack of science, art, & music and physical education rooms 

 Need for School repairs 
 

Come and mobilize our community for adequate school funding… 
 

REPRESENTATIVES FROM THE SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION AUTHORITY WILL 
BE DISCUSSING THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION’S CAPITAL BUDGET 

PLAN AND HOW IT AFFECTS DISTRICT 26 

 

Thursday, November 21, 2013 

Public Meeting: 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 

M.S. 67  
51-60 Marathon Parkway, Room B44A-Little Neck, NY 

  
 

For many years the District 26 CDEC has engaged in the struggle to bring more 
schools & smaller classes to our community.  A new five (5) year Capital Plan for 2015-

2019 is being prepared by the Department of Education and now is the time to seek 
changes to this plan.  It is very important for us to provide data on the needs of our 
schools and district in order for District 26 to receive its appropriate level of funding. 

 
 

Business Meeting – to follow 
 

                                      Light Refreshments will be served! 
 

All meetings are held at wheelchair accessible sites.  

 
 

District Twenty Six Community District Education Council 
61-15 Oceania Street, Rm 128, Bayside, New York, NY 11364 

Telephone: (718) 631-6927; email: cec26@schools.nyc.gov; Fax: 718-631-1347 
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